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Comments: I want to register my objection to the limited amount of time provided to the public to review and

comment on the Midas Gold Stibnite Project DEIS. Midas Gold and the Forest Service have had years to develop

this massive document. Speaking as someone with years of experience in industrial construction projects

including mining projects which were very similar to the Stibnite Project I find the 60 day public review period

ridiculously short. As someone that lives in Valley County and comes from 5 generations of native Idahoans I find

our government's attitude toward the citizens of Idaho to be cavalier and dismissive. It seems that the Forest

Service believes that approval of the project is a forgone conclusion regardless of it's impact on our beloved

State. The incredibly short review period is now further complicated by Covid 19 which impacts our ability to

interface with other concerned parties. I urge you to reconsider and allow at a minimum up to the end of the year

for the review and comment on this massive and complicated document. This project has the potential to

severely impact our environment and quality of live. Thank you for your consideration.


